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TO: Broadwater County Commissioners 
DATE: August 26, 2021 
RE: Approved Grant 
 
Dear Broadwater County Commissioners, 
 
The Broadwater County Trust Board held an emergency meeting on August 26, 
2021. At this meeting, the Board voted to approve a grant request received on 
August 10th, 2021 from John Hahn/STOKE. The amount the Trust Board 
approved is $50,000.00. There are two other financial sponsors, and many 
community driven individuals and organizations supporting this project. The 
grant will be used in conjunction with other sponsor funding to construct a 
skatepark at Holloway Park. The Trust Board requests that the 
Commissioners also approve this grant request using Trust Board funds at 
your next meeting. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessie Underwood 
Trust Board Assistant 
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